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Dear Friends in Christ,

Greetings from Haiti. We trust you are all doing well and enj oying this beautiful time of year celebrating the Birth of
our Savior Jesus Christ with your family and friends. We wish you all a very Merry Christmas.

When exams are finished, we will have a very busy household with Sarah, Missy, Julianne, Miriam, Gilbert, Tamar,
and Loudie coming to spend Christmas break with us. We get to enjoy them until January 6th. If Sandrine was only
able to come, we would be complete. She and Missy are our decorators. The girls have been busy preparing decora-
tions to make everything festive.

They are all excited about our baking day with Sarah and Miriam. This year may be much different than other

years. Propane has gotten scarce for our oven, as we are cooking on charcoal for our main meals and using our pro-
pane for special times. Our trying to find everyday things we need has become not only expensive but extremely dif-
ficult to find. I truly want them to see that God is providing a way for us all to be together for Christmas and make it
very special for Him no matter what our circumstances.

Gary, Andrew, Moise and Jimson left early this morning to carry rocks and help a family repair their home before the
cold sets in more than it has. It is a blessing to see them thrilled to help others. Please pray for the 4 of them.

Pastors Franck and Mackenzy are doing well. God has greatly blessed their churches. Pastor Demil has been so very
faithful ministering to us each Sunday. Our Sundays are truly an encouragement and mean alot to us. The Pastors
need alot of prayer for God's Protective Hand on them in all that they do and that God will continue to use them to
reach others. Pastors are being targeted right now, and they need special prayer. It is an answer to prayer each

time Pastor Demil comes thru that gate!

We are all fine and doing well. Everyone is back in school at this time and just finished their exams this week. We
have been unable to find fuel for the generator so all of us are kept busy washing our clothes by hand. I have Dina,
Leah, Emily and Nadege washing with me. They are thrilled to wash socks and all the little things for us. Fascinates
me, I'm sure they do a much better job than me!! Ha! Busy wash days are full of chatter and singing!

Thank you all for your prayers, support, special gifts, messages of love, concern and encouragement. They mean a
great deal to us. May God bless each and everyone of you this coming New Year.

Under His Wings,

Connie Anderson



